
EAR Committee 

From: 	 Tulsi Greenlee <tulsigreeniee@icloud.com > 

Sent: 	 Monday, November 14, 2016 2:14 PM 

To: 	 EAR Committee 

Subject: 	 Teach project 

To whom it may concern, 

I strongly oppose this development. 500 more cars in Paia a day? Bigger than Paia? Our infrastructure cannot handle this 

development. 

Why are we giving a for profit company a lease for 60 years?? That's way too long. 

Thank you for your time, 

Tulsi Greenlee 

Sent from my iPhone 


